Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosurees

18th September, 1937,

Dear S1rs,

T return herewlth one copy of Plan No.
E.4369, advised in your letter of the 1llth instant, showing
Evaporator proposed by Messrs. Atlas-Werke A.G., Bremen,
for Messrs. Deutsche Werft's Yard Nos.201-204, and have
to inform you that this plan will be approved for working
pressures of 1.8 Kgse per sge Chle and 12 Kgs. per sSge Chle
for shell and coils respectively, provided the evaporators
be constructed under the usual conditions of survey and
testing.

I am, Dear Sirs,

B .

Yours faithfully,

Secretarye.

Surveyors,

BREMEN o




